
Landslide and Slope Stabilization
Hazard Mitigation Grant Program
Henderson County, NC

Program Information

Henderson County Emergency 
Management is currently 
evaluating interest from property 
owners in Henderson County who 
may be impacted by landslide 
hazards at their property. 
Assistance may be available 
through the Hazard Mitigation 
Grant Program (HMGP)..

HMGP funds are intended to help 
reduce current disaster suffering by 
funding projects focused on 
mitigation activities resulting in 
safer and more resilient 
communities while also addressing 
the impacts of climate change and 
other unmet mitigation needs.

If you are interested in consideration for 
assistance, please complete this form 
for review by Henderson County 
Emergency Management: Landslide 
and Slope Stabilization HMGP 
Preliminary Review Link or use the QR 
code below.

Submissions will be accepted until 
May 30, 2025, at 5 PM. 

For additional information or questions 
please email: 
hendersoncountyhmgpsupport@ipara
metricsds.com

https://bit.ly/hendersonlandslidegrant

Types of HMGP projects 
considered for funding:
• Landslide and slope stabilization
• Land acquisition (purchase) and 

demolition of structure

https://iparametricsbpa.workflowcloud.com/forms/84a42dd1-4d3e-454c-a2de-6253f4d08273

